REPORT OF TIME SENSITIVE TICKETS, GIFTS AND DONATIONS
RECEIVED BY SAN BERNARDINO COUNTY
REPORTING PERIOD: JANUARY 1, 2025 - MARCH 31, 2025

Time-sensitive gifts or donations to San Bernardino County may be accepted by the Chief
Executive Officer on behalf of the County. In accordance with County policy, these gifts or
donations are reported to the Board of Supervisors and posted to the Clerk of the Board’s
internet site. For the reporting period of January 1, 2025 through March 31, 2025, there were
no time-sensitive tickets, gifts or donations reported.



